
                                                                                                            
Of f i c e  o f  t h e  U N D E R G R A D U A T E  B O A R D  O F  

 G O V E R N O R S  R E P R E S E N T A T I V E  

 1 

September 5th, 2013 
 
To: Students’ Council 
 
Re: Report to Council 
 

Hey Council, 

Before I proceed with my report, I would like to acknowledge that our university and our Students’  

Union are on Indigenous land. Specifically: Cree, Saulteaux, Metis, Blackfoot, and Nakota Siou.   

They are faculty, staff, students, family, and friends, and they are still here.  I acknowledge that we  

meet on treaty 6 territory. That treaty governs the relationship between first-nations and non-first 

nations citizens.  I am thankful for this opportunity for us to meet on this land today. This statement 

will be included at the front of my report to council until either the time that my term ends, or 

Council moves to makes a similar statement available for public viewing. 

 

The campus is once again buzzing with activity as a new semester begins.  I’m feeling reinvigorated 

by the energy that the new school year has brought.  Relatively little to report on the BoG front; 

there haven’t been any meetings of the BoG since last Council.  More meetings are scheduled now 

that the fall semester has started, so I will be getting progressively busier with meetings as the 

semester goes on.  I’ll have more updates for you as those meetings come along.  Other than that, 

looking forward to seeing you all in Council on Tuesday. 

 

 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Brent Kelly 
Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative 2013-2014 | University of Alberta Students' Union 
P: (780) 999-8867 | F: (780) 492-4643 | E: bog@su.ualberta.ca 


